
The Howard University College of Medicine seeks a highly qualified Associate or Full Professor of 

Pathology to lead the Pathology department at Howard University Hospital. The new chair of 

Pathology must be highly regarded in the Pathology community, demonstrate significant academic 

productivity,  and have a record of prominent leadership within the Pathology community. Please 

send inquiries and curriculum vitae is to Stephanie Milliner.  stephanie.milliner@howard.edu. 
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